
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: James Burns (jamesburns@gov.sc.gov) <jamesburns@gov.sc.gov> 

Austin Smith (austinsmith@gov.sc.gov) <austinsmith@gov.sc.gov> 
Josh Baker <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>
Patel, Swati (swatipatel@gov.sc.gov) <swatipatel@gov.sc.gov>

CC: Haley Mottel (HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov) <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 4/23/2015 4:32:09 PM

Subject: DOA- legislative oversight
Attachments: Newton, Weston J..pdf

Newton, Weston WM.PDF

FYI - Chairman Weston Newton has not received a response regarding the two letters attached. He stopped me today 
and wanted to make sure the Governor was aware of the letters and is seeking our input - he referenced the 
provision about the Governor providing restructuring recommendations etc. I told him I would follow up.

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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